
B-2018-0242 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Tel: 1-888-632-6273 (toll free) 
Fax: 416-440-7656 
E-mail: Registrar@oeb.ca 
 
 
RE: EB-2018-0242 - Notice of intention of Save PDI Coalition to participate in the Oral Hearing 
in the matter of the sale of Peterborough Distribution Inc. to Hydro One. 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
In accordance with Procedural Order No. 6, representatives from the Save PDI Coalition is 
providing intention to participate in the Oral Hearing scheduled for December 2, 3, and 4.  
 
The nature of our participation will be to represent the interests of ordinary citizens and 
ratepayers who opposed the sale by over 90% in two extensive telephone polls taken in 2016. 
 
We will further protest the substantial harm that will be done to PDI customers including 
increased costs, decreased service levels, and loss of local control and accountability for it’s 

public asset that will impede some of our municipal efforts to enforce the steps needed to 
reduce greenhouse gas emissions as represented in Peterborough’s declaration of a Climate 

Emergency. 
 
Contact information for those representing the Save PDI Coalition 
 
Guy Hanchet 
18 Deyncourt Street Box 787 
Lakefield Ontario K0L 2H0 
705-875-4488 
guy@hanchet.ca 
 
Sharron Curley -  sharron.curley@gmail.com 
Roy Brady -  rbrady1@cogeco.ca 

mailto:guy@hanchet.ca

